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Update, May 2, 2022 

The Task Force for the new College has met twice since the Faculty Senate update on February 
28,  2022. The focus of these two meetings was on the new programs (DPT, MSW, 
Rehabilitation Engineering), their development, and progress. A subcommittee of the Task Force 
met with faculty from Engineering for initial discussions regarding a graduate certificate 
program. Further discussions will take place as the program develops. The Task Force has its 
next meeting on May 13th. . Please feel free to email questions/comments to Kathy Bantley at 
Bantleyk@ccsu.edu. 


